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Tuesday 21
st

 May 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Reception Outing to Raglan Farm Park 

 

As part of our ‘Living Things’ topic, we have arranged for Reception to visit Raglan Farm Park.  We will 

be travelling by school minibus and will return in time for the end of the normal school day.  The trip 

will take place on Wednesday 19
th

 June 2019. 

 

Children should come to school dressed in full PE Kit (including tracksuit) at the usual time.  Please 

leave caps and reading books at home.  Please provide your child with a named cagoule, school sun 

hat and a small rucksack to carry their food.  We will provide a packed lunch, snacks and drinks. Your 

child may bring £3.00 in a named envelope to spend at the gift shop. 

 

The cost of the trip is £11.00 therefore please enclose a cheque for this amount made payable to 

‘Hereford Cathedral School’ or alternatively please make contact with Mrs Phillips in the School Office 

via email a.phillips@herefordcs.com if you wish to pay via ParentPay.  

 

Please complete and return both the slip below and the attached Medical Form by Wednesday 5
th

 

June 2019. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

                          

 

 

Mrs C. Goode  

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Reception Outing to Raglan Farm Park - Wednesday 19
th

 June 2019  

 

 

Name of Child:   ……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to travel by school minibus to Raglan Farm Park on  Wednesday 19
th

 

June 2019.  I enclose a cheque for £11 made payable to ‘Hereford Cathedral School’ or alternatively 

will arrange payment via ParentPay.  

 

I enclose a cheque for £11         (please tick) 

I will pay via ParentPay         (please tick) 

I enclose the completed Medical Form  (please tick) 

                                                                          

Signed………………………………………………………………  Date……………………….. 

 

Please return the slip/medical form/payment to the School Office by Wednesday 5
th

 June 2019 

Hereford Cathedral Junior School 

28 Castle Street 

Hereford 

HR1 2NW 

 

Telephone 01432 363511 

 

Mrs Catrin Goode BEd (hons) QTS 

Head of EYFS  

enquiry@herefordcs.com 

 

www.herefordcs.com 
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